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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  

One person who was on the third and fourth floors of in the Roszkowski Courthouse 
yesterday, January 4, 2023, has tested positive for COVID-19.  Persons who had direct contact 
with this individual have been notif ied, and GSA will clean the relevant spaces.   
 
 I continue to report on the COVID cases, but as you know, other viruses are with us as 
well – and the holidays brought us in contact with persons we don’t see regularly.  You will be 
seeing more of these letters, and I’m not happy about it either.  Let’s do our best to stay healthy 
in this bright new year—frequent hand washing, wearing a mask when in crowds, and keeping 
our vaccination status current.  Best wishes.       
 
      Yours truly, 

 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
        
 


